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The Week Ahead 

 

Monday, May 31, 2021 
Non-instructional Day 

PAC Meeting @ 7pm  

Tuesday, June 01, 2021  

Wednesday, June 02, 2021  

Thursday, June 03, 2021  

Friday, June 04, 2021 Zumbathon 4-10pm  

Home of Dragon Pride  
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Upcoming Events 

June 7— Early dismissal Day -  (1:55pm for Health & Safety Meeting) 

June 10 - 11— Commencement — 2:00-8:00pm  

June 14 — Staff Meeting — 3:15pm, TEAMS 

June 21 - 23 — Literacy 10 Assessment (LST only) 

June 21 - 23 — Numeracy 10 Assessment (LST and Grade 12s only) 

June 18 -  Last Day of classes 

June 21 - 24 — Quarter Completion days 

June 23 - Q4 marks Due 

June 25 - Administrative Day 
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FYI 

 

 

 

 

 

Quarter Schedule 

 

 

 

 

Home of Dragon Pride  

“Building Successful Futures”  

Early Dismissal days 

The following one-hour early dismissal dates for 2020-2021 were approved by the Board at its meeting on       

April 14, 2021:  

  

April 30, 2021  

May 14, 2021  

June 7, 2021  

  

These early dismissal days are to provide an opportunity for school-based health & safety committees and  

school staff to review and revisit health & safety plans, discuss recommendations, and implement or adjust      

any COVID-19 mitigation strategies.  
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FYI 

Dry Grad 2021 

  

The Fleetwood Park Dry Grad Committee 2021 would like to thank you for your support so far and offer you a cou-
ple last options to support this amazing Class of 2021! 

  

Return-It Bottle Depot - Ongoing 

  

Grads - it is your turn to get active! Our Return-It Depot bottle return program is still active and we are asking you 
to collect refundable bottles and cans from your friends and neighbours and drop them off at any Return-it Depot 
in BC.  

  

You will not have to do any sorting. Just enter the phone # 604-687-3777 (604-OUR-FPSS) 

 
Spread the news, please let family and friends know they are able to support Dry Grad 2021. Share this infor-
mation with them. All bottles must be returned in white or transparent garbage bags. No black garbage bags are 
allowed when using the Express service (you must be able to see through).   
 
Domino’s Pizza - “Raise the Dough Day for Fleetwood Park Secondary Class of 2021” - May 24 - May 30 

  

Who doesn’t love pizza?  Domino’s will donate $5 from every Fleetwood Park Dry Grad 2021 special order from 
Monday, May 24- Sunday, May 30. Make sure you quote our Coupon Code: FPSSG21 See the attached flyer for 
details and spread the word to family, friends and neighbours!  

Home of Dragon Pride  
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tel:604-687-3777
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GRADS 

 

Cohort Celebration 

  

Tomorrow (May 28th) we have the first ever Cohort Celebration for our Grads.  We are encouraging our 
Grads to dress up for this event.  Blocks C and D will be switched for the day so that our Grads can get to-
gether in the afternoon for this event. We will have online games and the special “toast” speeches you usual-
ly hear at the Dinner Dance.  There will also be some fun surprises.  If you do not have a cohort (homeroom 
Block C class), you should have been sent a list of where to attend.  We will also have these videos available 
online for people who are working from home.  Enjoy!  We are so excited to celebrate with you! 
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GRADS and PARENTS/GUARDIANS 

  

With the new Commencement Guidelines coming out last Friday, we have updated our Commence-
ment plans.  We are very excited that we will now be able to include families!!  Grads can invite up to 
four (4) guests to attend a walk-through Commencement experience.  We will not be able to sit and 
watch the ceremony in groups, but have the small groups move throughout the school, watching parts 
of the speeches as they move in line.  We will also have all the speeches available online for you to 
watch as a family either before or after the ceremony.  The Grad’s experience will be capped off by 
crossing the Commencement stage with their family watching.  After students have walked the stage, 
they will be asked to leave as the next group will be needing the parking spots.  Our new walk-through 
Commencement will be happening on Thursday, June 10th from 2:00pm to 8:30pm and Friday, June 
11th from 2:00pm to 8:00pm.  We will be sending out an email to all parents/guardians on Friday, May 
21st with the instructions on how to book your ten minute spot and the booking window will open at 
noon on Wednesday, May 26th.  Four groups will be booked for each ten minute spot and you will be in 
the school for approximately 30 minutes.  We look forward to celebrating with our Grads! 
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In The News  
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Health and Safety 

 

Staying safe while carpooling to and from school 

Home of Dragon Pride  
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https://www.surreyschools.ca/NewsEvents/Posts/Lists/Posts/Post.aspx?ID=1042
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Health and Safety 
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Health and Safety 
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“This Week at Fleetwood Park” – Vice Principal’s Message: May 24
th

  – May 28
th 

 

Good afternoon Dragons! 

 

First, I would like to congratulate Mr. Mark Rossiter and Mr. Caleb Robinson on their work on the play “Les 
Misérables”.   Producing a musical is an amazing achievement that not many high school Drama teachers 
take on.  Doing one in a pandemic is an epic achievement!   Congratulations to all who were involved.  The 
students worked so hard and sang so beautifully.  While we were all sad that we couldn’t watch it in person, it 
was also fun to watch from home.  We already miss the afternoon rehearsals.  Bien Fait! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Rehearsals 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   My children watching online! 
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It has been a very busy week at Fleetwood Park as we plan for two big Grad events.  We have our Cohort 
Celebration tomorrow, May 28th.  This event has been planned for months with our Grad Council which is 
made up of a group of students who were very interested in creating fun experiences for our Grads.  So far 
this year we have had our holiday movie cohort party, weekly Grad Spirit Days and now our celebration to-
morrow.  We encourage our Grads to dress up and participate either with their Block C class or at home.  A 
reminder to all parents that tomorrow our two blocks are switched for this event.  Block D will be in the morn-
ing and Block C will be in the afternoon.  At the event we will have all the traditional toasts for Grads and 
some fun surprise videos too.   

 

 

 

 

 

We are very excited to have already had so many Grade 12 students sign up for the Commencement Walk-
Through experience!  While we know that the guidelines have made it very hard for us to celebrate the ways 
we are used to, we also are happy that we do get to see families watch their Grad walk the stage.  If you 
have not yet signed up for a Commencement time, please see the Commencement Newsletter, on our 
webpage, for more information.  Commencement will be held on June 10th and 11th.   
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Here are some of our Engineering 8 students with their completed go-carts.  This was a fun challenge.  
When the carts were completed, they tested them to see how far they could go.  Next project for the group is 
rockets.  Thanks for the fun, Mr. DeWeger! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Garden Club has been busy.  What an assortment of greens!  We have picnic tables now in the court-
yard to be enjoyed by all.  Thanks to our PAC for the tables and thank you to Mr. McDonald’s Woodworking 
11/12 class for putting them together.  
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Our Band Department continues to find creative ways to create beautiful music.  Please take a few minutes 
to watch this collaborative performance by our “Sunshine Band.”  Thanks to Ms. Colleen Sheridan for shar-
ing, “This month the Sunshine Band has focused their efforts on raising awareness for Mental Health Aware-
ness Month. Our FP student contributors are Steven Gu, Joel Kim and Leo Li. The audio editing was done by 
Steven Gu too!” 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Cq1f-tNdciw 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to order a pizza this weekend to support our Dry Grad fundraising efforts (details earlier in the 
newsletter).  Thanks to all our staff and students for all of their hard work this week!   

 

 

 

 

Kasha Duff, Vice Principal 
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Mission Statement: 
 
“At Fleetwood Park Secondary we value excellence in education and strive to provide a learning environment where all students 

are encouraged to build successful futures.” 
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